NOTICE

This is to notify that Department of Nutrition is going to arrange

Counselling & Nutrition Education program for students of our college on
Tuesday & Wednesday (except holidays) 26" March, 2019 onwards from 1lam to
Ipm at room no A107 at ground floor. Therefore, teachers of all departments are

requested to intorm the students and encourage them to register at department of
Nutrition at a minimal registration fees of Rs.5/- by 20" March, 2019.
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